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May 8, 2014 
 

 Chief Brown Announces Promotion 
 

Chief David O. Brown is pleased to announce the following Lieutenant promotion. Sergeants 
Matthew Edwards, # 7458, will be promoted to the rank of Lieutenant.  He is a 17 year veteran 
of the Department and will be assigned to the Southeast Community Engagement Unit. 
A promotional ceremony will be held on May 9, 2014, at 2:00 p.m., in the Donald A. Stafford 
Conference Room located in the Jack Evans Police headquarters, 1400 S. Lamar Street, Dallas, 
Texas.  The media is welcomed to attend. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Media Relations unit at 214-671-4065.  
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